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Reminders & Information

Select Side Players,

Congratulations, again! We've sent a couple of communications your way but we have heard that some
players aren't receiving them. Parents - please share with your player so that we know that they've seen
this information. Hopefully, you are already aware that you have been selected, by your regular season
head coach, as one of the players to represent your conference in the post-season conference all star
competition. 

Some of the in-season camps just didn't work with the various schedules of the players and coaches. We
realize this and will work to come up with a different approach for the future. With that said, the
competition after the playoffs is over is still very much on. Please note that the initial schedule that was
sent out HAS BEEN FLIPPED around. Now, the June 11th competition day will be at Dayton Rugby
Grounds and the June 18th date will be at Vermilion Soccer Fields. Please plan accordingly. These
changes have also been reflected on the Rugby Ohio website calendar. 

Your names have been passed along to your all-conference team coach. Please be on the lookout for
team specific correspondence shortly. Your team’s practice schedules and locations will vary based on
field availability in your area, your coach’s availability, travel requirements for each team, etc. Please
contact them with any questions or time/travel conflicts that you may have.

If you have further questions, you can always reach out to me. We want to ensure that you have a great
couple of weeks and look forward to seeing you at the games!

Ryan Bradfield
bradfieldry@rugbyohio.com
216-308-5946

Schedule

All players will participate in the games. There are plenty of game minutes each weekend to ensure that
everyone is involved in the games. The schedule is a little untraditional in that way and back to back
games are not a problem because of the larger squad size for each program.

At the end of the two weekends, the records will determine which region has earned bragging rights as
the best in state. The girls scores will be aggregate scores over the two weekends.

Please note that we did swap dates from the original schedule that was sent out. June 11th is in Dayton
and June 18th is in Vermilion (west of Cleveland).
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